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	Organization
	Welcome Weekend

	2008-2010 Allocation
	$3.00

	2010-2012 Request
	$3.00

	Appropriations Recommendation
	$2.75


Rationale of the Committee
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding Welcome Weekend $2.75 for the 2010-2012 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee commended Welcome Weekend's work to secure co-sponsorships for their events, which while reducing expenses incurred by the organization, may have contributed to the large carry-over surplus Welcome Weekend is currently holding. However, the Committee felt that a slightly lower allocation of $2.75 would allow Welcome Weekend to wind down this surplus over the two years of the funding cycle, while also allowing Welcome Weekend enough left over funds to invest in new equipment or explore new programming, such as a spring semester, first weekend event, which Members felt would be a great service to those students not participating in Rush Week. Committee members commended the high quality of Welcome Weekend events, and great attendance, and recommend Welcome Weekend look to increase its Student Activity Fee allocation back to, or above its current level, in the next funding cycle.

Vote Totals
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows:
	Amount
	Vote

	$3.00
	3-8-2

	$2.75
	10-1-2


Respectfully submitted, 

Christopher Basil
Vice President for Finance
